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If you do not have a consistent
recurring schedule, please remember to

schedule your student by every
Wednesday afternoon to secure their

spot for the following week.
If you need assistance, our wonderful
family support hotline will be happy

to help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154

Scheduling

This Friday Sept 20 is an early
release day at Seas. If you have

signed up, please remember there is
an extra $15.00 charge for that day.
Also don’t forget to pack a lunch and

an extra water bottle or drink for
that day.

Happy Monday, Champions families!
We had a blast last week creating art
projects that showcased our students'

individuality as part of Belonging
Week. This week, we’re excited to kick

off Hispanic Heritage Month,
celebrating the vibrant cultures and

contributions of the Hispanic
community. We’re also cheering on our
cross-country athletes and band kiddos
as they continue to shine and make us
proud! Homework continues to be our

priority, with a focus on reading,
spelling, and math facts to keep our

students on track for success. 
Looking forward to a great week!!!


